BSC: Application to renew the meeting date of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 13 May 2020, Ben Thanh Service Joint Stock Company announced Application to renew the meeting date of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
Currently, due to the complex situation of the epidemic Covid-19 and enforcement of the Direction No. 19/ CT – TTg dated 24 Apr 2020 by the Prime Minister on continuing the solutions to preventing the epidemic Covid-19 in new situation and the Document No. 1553/ UBND – VX dated 28 Apr 2020 by the People’s Committee of the City, Ben Thanh Service Joint Stock Company has still not been able to organize the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in accordance with the regulations

Therefore, Ben Thanh Service Joint Stock Company applied to the authorities to renew the meeting date of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 until before 30 Jun 2020
